BESOLUTION IN MEMORY OF

DE. HUGH H. WELLS®

The Commission an Higher Educatien notes with
regret the recent death of ene of its most respected
members, Dr. Hugh H. Wells. Dr. Wells had an cutsteand—
ing medical career, sarved with distinction as a memher
of the Beard of Trustees of the University of South
Carolina, and gave unstintinglv of hiz services ro
numerous civic and voluntary causes in South Carelina.
He was a dedicated physician and a gentleman, and all

who knew him have lost a valued friend.

*Adnptcd by the South Carclina Commission on Higher
Education, April 5, 1984.




